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July 1,2015

The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr. 
President Pro Tempore
South Carolina Senate
111 Gressette Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

The Honorable James H. “Jay” Lucas 
Speaker
South Carolina House of Representatives
506 Blatt Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Chairman Leatherman and Mr. Speaker:

Under Proviso 118.14(46), the Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation’s Office 
of State Fire Marshal has received one-time state funds in the amount of $200,000 for 
countywide fire suppression in Chester County ($100,000) and Fairfield County ($100,000). 
These funds were not requested by the Department and are not to be directly used by the State 
Fire Marshal’s Office.

Sincerely,

RKT/sec
cc: The Honorable Nikki R. Haley


